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The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications. 

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard. 

This newsletter originally published as above date.  

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses. 

 

 

  

Background Story to Email:- 

Monthly update to all staff including info on the project to bring 24hr radio to the hospital. 

 

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary 
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Subject:  New Arrival Etc. 

From:  "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood > 

Date:   12/08/2001, 09:39 
To: Radio Staff 

  

Hi Girls & Guys 

    Just a couple of bits of news for you you. 

New Arrival 

    The station welcomed Stan Slupek to Wednesdays at the end of July. Unfortunately this has been the first 

opportunity for me to welcome him and for me to advise he is now part of the email group and you can 

contact him direct on Stan.Slupek@. 

Cooling 

As you are no doubt aware the new cooling unit in the studio has been trialled over the last week as to its 

suitability. Another has been purchased along with a dry air type cooler which will be purchased. 

Between the three we hope, these will keep the studio's in a more comfortable working environment. 

Water 

Just to let you know we are making plans to install a sink with a cold water supply in the engineering room. 

Two reasons for this, one to make it easier for you to obtain water for your drinks and secondly to 

accommodate the water supply for the coolers. This will be installed just as soon as I'm properly back on my 

feet. 

Automated Broadcast System ( Wavestation ) 

In between the exercises at home, I am in the process of changing my pc. When this is complete it is my 

intention to place my old machine in the production area with a copy of the trial software on. The is so that 

demos can be shown to presenters and supporters who will be visiting the complex. 

Mini-Disc Instructions 

The new mini-disc in studio 2 will have a completed aide memoire this coming week. Dave has it and will 

place it in the studio. 

Donation 

On Tuesday 7th August Roger accepted a £10 Donation from Monica Nicks. 

**** 

That's all for Now 

Keep on Rockin!!! 

PJ 
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